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BY E-MAIL 
 
February 16, 2022 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. Application for 2020 Utility Earnings and Disposition of 

Deferral and Variance Accounts – Draft Rate Order 

OEB File Number: EB-2021-0149 

 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Decision and Order dated January 27, 

2022, Enbridge Gas Inc. filed a draft rate order for approval of rate riders effective April 

1, 2022. OEB staff has reviewed the draft rate order and is satisfied that it appropriately 

reflects the OEB’s Decision and Order, and the resulting rate riders have been correctly 

calculated.  

 
 
Yours truly, 
 

KNViraney 

 
 
Khalil Viraney 
Senior Advisor 
Ontario Energy Board  
 
 


